
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                           25/11/2022                                                                                                                             

                                                                    ST.MARY’S /CAMP AUSTRALIA 

Hi All, 

 

Just a reminder to all families and carer’s it is the expectations that all children be signed in and out of either 

session by either parent or the nominated person/s authorised to collect/drop   

As you would have heard OSHC is moving to the Hall, originally it was to be the first day we return to school in 

2023. 

After some discussion we have decided to vacate the house on November 30th and operate from the hall. 

It is a learning experience for us all and with it being the end of the year and with so many activities planned, we 

are well aware children are feeling tired. 

 Our thinking is this would be easier for the children to become familiar with their new space and it will also give us 

some insight into trialling some ideas in 2023 in how best to set up and accommodate the needs of all the children.  

Also, in line with Health Regulations, all food in either session will be prepared using the Canteen facilities. 

We have been busy in OSHC this term with various learning experiences and activities for the children, we have 

discussed how we all like to be spoken too and how we should respect that we all have different opinions. 

Recycling week children enjoyed making things using items from our recycling box.  

The children in OSHC on Tuesday morning were very excited to see the Prep’s arrive in their pyjamas for their 

special before school breakfast in the hall. The children also had a giggle to see so many teachers dressed in their 

pyjamas. 

LAST DAY OF T4…….OSHC hours will be from 1pm - 6pm for the last day of term being, Friday December 16th. 

With it nearing the end of the last term and the festive season is coming, children have been engaged in making 

the various Christmas decorations on offer to take home. 

As always if you require any further information or have any questions, please speak to Grace or myself? 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Grace and Liz 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   



 
 
 

 

 


